
 

 

 

 

 

Paper Code : CCDPP-103            Paper Name : Nature Drawing (Practical)   
 (Credit – 3) 

 

Unit Issue Understand the subject 

matter / basics 

Unit wise SLO Hours 

1 

Mango Tree 

leaves and dry 

twigs of the tree 

1.1 Drawing 
1.2 Shadow - Light 
1.3 Real Coloring 
1.4 Creative of shapes 
      Way of presentation 

 Take a closer look at the beauty and 
splendor of nature and draw realistic 
colors with transparent colors and 
give it a creative look. 

8 

2 
Fruit and flower 

 

2.1 Drawing 
2.2 Shadow - Light 
2.3 Real Coloring 
2.4 Creative of shapes 
      Way of presentation 
 
 

 Take a closer look at the beauty of 
nature and its splendor as well as 
understand the combination of its 
surface and colors and draw realistic 
colors with transparent colors and 
give a creative look to the shape. 

8 

3 

Vegetables and 

root Vegetables  

 

3.1 Drawing 
3.2 Shadow - Light 
3.3 Real Coloring 
 3.4 Creatively of shapes 
      Presentation 
 

  Take a closer look at the beauty of 
nature and its splendor as well as 
understand the combination of its 
surface and colors and draw realistic 
colors with transparent colors and 
give a creative look to the shape. 

16 

4 

A set of any five 

elements of 

nature 

(Composition-1) 

 

4.1 Drawing 
4.2 Shadow - Light 
4.3 Actual coloring 
4.4 Creative of shapes 
       Way of presentation 
 

  Instead of demonstrating the five 
different types of creation of nature 
and its set in real life, he will draw 
realistic colors with transparent 
colors and give a creative look to 
that shape. 

32 

5 

A set of any five 

elements of 

nature 

(Composition-2) 

 

 

5.1 Drawing 
5.2 Shadow - Light 
5.3 Actual coloring 
5.4 Creative of shapes 
      Way of presentation 
 
 

 Instead of demonstrating the five 
different types of creation of nature 
and its set in real life, he will draw 
realistic colors with transparent 
colors and give a creative look to 
that shape. 

32 

Total hours 96 

 
Reference Books :  
 

1. “Rooppradakala” (Parts 1, 2 and 3) - Shri Markand Bhatt (Printer: Kishan Singh Chavda, Chetnapress 

Pvt. Ltd., New Bazar - Vadodara) 

2. “Roopkalpan” - Part - 1 and 2 - Shri Jeram Patel (Printer: Lotsart - Navsari) 

3. Literature provided by the university. 

 


